
  

Enjoy a....
A Cup of Coffee with the

Cupboard!
 

From the desk of our
Executive Director
Lori Shatto....

 
Good morning!

Well, it has been another busy week at the Cupboard. This week
we looked back at another fiscal year at TLC during our Annual

General Meeting and we also saw the release of our 2021-22
Annual Report. I am pleased to provide a copy for your reading in

this week's edition of A Cup of Coffee with the Cupboard.

This week we also celebrated the retirement of Dawna Morey,
TLC’s Executive Director from 2015 to yesterday. We celebrated
her leadership and vision that she brought to TLC over the years.

Thank you, Dawna for being a part of the TLC story - we are
grateful for all of your contributions. We wish you the very best

in the next chapter of your journey!

Wishing you all a wonderful week - see you soon at the
Cupboard. We are here to help!

Hope to see you soon!
Lori Shatto



Here's a photo of Dawna with Red Deer Mayor Ken Johnston
during the retirement party on Oct. 20. Congratulations, Dawna!

We wish you all the best!

What's happening at the
Cupboard!

 
Hot off the presses!

Check out our brand new 2022 Annual Report - there is so much
to explore including a look back at former ED Dawna Morey's
time here at TLC, an introduction of our new ED Lori Shatto,
many client stories, tributes to long-time volunteers, loads of

terrific photos and much, much more!
Click here to view

https://static1.squarespace.com/static/6011b93679aa1d06726100d4/t/635033643407215af8c625ad/1666200430530/FINAL+Annual+Report+2022.pdf


Did you know?
If you need a certain piece of medical equipment on a permanent
basis, you may be able to purchase it from us at a very reasonable

price! 
Check with us by calling 403-356-1678 Ext. 201 or email

contact@lendingcupboard.ca for more details.



 
We are so grateful for the support we receive each year from the
very talented folks of Cow Patti Theatre Company! On Nov. 26,

we will receive a portion of ticket sale proceeds from the
performance - talk about an amazing pre-Christmas gift!

Here's how you can help - join us at the Nov. 26 show for a
terrific production and a very tasty meal and know that you are
supporting TLC at the same time. Tickets can be purchased by

calling us here at TLC (403-356-1678) or directly from Cow Patti!
See you at the show!

Thank You For Your Support!



 
There are many ways to support TLC! 

You can join our terrific team of volunteers for a few hours
each week, or you can make a donation! 

We can't say it enough - without the support of our community,



we just wouldn't be able to do what we do here at The Lending
Cupboard. We also want you to know how your support truly

makes an impact. We hear it every day!
Folks come in with injuries, or they might be facing surgery. They

leave here with the equipment they need, and they are relieved
and grateful.

Be a part of this community of giving!
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